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ATTORNEY GENERAL'S OFRCE 
PUBUC UTILITIES S E C T S J 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
ATTENTION: Assistant Attorney General Steve Reilly 
180 East Broad Street, i ^ Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43125-3793 

Case* CR09C357 and 09-1056-TR-CVS 

Mr. Reilly, 

I am writing this letter to ask for an extension on my repayment plan for the above 
mentioned cases. This has been a very slow year (the worst we've ever had) for our 
company with revenues being cut by over half. When the agreement was made 1 
anticipated a much better year. We have signed an agreement to work with a company 
on an ARRA project in Ross county this summer. With these funds I will start paying 
my obligation beginning May 1, 2010 and ending November 1, 2010. 

I appreciate your consideration in this matter. If you have any questions please call me 
at 740-222-0121. 

Sincerely, 
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